HB 140 -- DEPARTMENT OF CONSERVATION
SPONSOR: Pietzman

This bill requires the Department of Conservation, for the first
two years after the effective date of any new administrative
penalty imposed by rule, to provide at least one warning before
imposing the penalty on an individual or entity. The requirement
to issue a warning does not apply to modifications of a rule or
regulation that only establishes seasons or limits and does not
modify an administrative penalty.

This bill is similar to HCS HB 2528 (2020).



